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PARISH DIARY  
          
Saturday 14th     10.00am Coffee and Chat in the Meeting Room.  
Sunday 15th        9.30pm  Communion at St George’s. 
                                   11.00am  Service of the Word at All Saints. 

Worship this week (15th) will be a shorter liturgy and will not 
have a sermon.  Instead we would like you to come to 
worship and share your views on our worshipping life.   
(9.30am and 11.00am – see letters from the Vicar for further 
background information). 

        3.00pm  Community Tea in the Parish Hall. 
Monday 16th       2.30pm     Interment at St George’s. 
Tuesday 17th         9.00am Morning prayer in All Saints Churchyard today. 
        7.30pm Standing Committee at the Vicarage. 
Wednesday 18th       9.00am  Morning prayer at St George’s Church. 
      10.00am Coffee and Chat in the Meeting Room, and Wellbeing Walk. 
        7.30pm Worship Committee at the Vicarage. 
Thursday 19th     10.00am     Interment at St George’s. 
Saturday 21st      10.00am Coffee and Chat in the Meeting Room. 
Sunday 22nd       8.00am  Communion at All Saints. 
        9.30am Communion Service at St George’s. 
      11.00am Service of the Word at All Saints. 
      12.30pm New Year Lunch in the Parish Hall for invited guests. 
      
 
Parish Lift Scheme 
The Parish Lift Scheme is seeking to recruit volunteer drivers who will be able to provide lifts to 
services and events at St George’s and All Saints churches. The volunteer drivers must be 
accompanied by a chaperone.  So far, the demand for these lifts is moderate.  If you would like to 
become a volunteer driver please contact the Parish Lift Scheme Coordinator, Inas Miles on 07450 
217091, email:  harnhamparishlifts@gmail.com or Charles Woodd on 07962 213494.  Many thanks. 
 
 

Vicar:    Revd Becky  01722 333564 (Day off - Saturday) 
Assistant Priest:   Revd Julian  01722 334272 (Day off - Saturday) 
Assistant Curate:  Revd Mike  07803 167889 (Day off - Saturday) 
Parish Administrator:   Linda Baker    07925 108856 or harnhamparish@btinternet.com 
Lift Coordinator:   Inas Miles                 07450 217091 or harnhamparishlifts@gmail.com 
 
 

PRAYER FOR THE DAY  
 

Eternal Lord, our beginning and our end: 
bring us with the whole creation to your 
glory, hidden through past ages and 
made known in Jesus Christ our Lord.  
Amen. 
 
 
 

POST COMMUNION PRAYER 
 
God of glory, you nourish us with your Word who is 
the bread of life: 
fill us with your Holy Spirit that through us the light 
of your glory may shine in all the world. 
We ask this in the name of Jesus Christ our Lord. 
Amen. 

READINGS 
John 1 v 29-42  P88  
1 Corinthians 1 v 1-9 P162 
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ARE YOU A KNITTER? 
Knitted hats, gloves, mitts, scarves, socks - all sizes, also blankets are needed for the people of 
Ukraine.  When finished they can be left in a box in St George’s Church, Harnham.  They will be 
given to Jane at the Community Hub for Ukraine in the Methodist Church; and then sent on to 
Ukraine. 

 

NEW YEAR LUNCH 
The Parish is planning a New Year Lunch in the Parish Hall on Sunday 22 January for invited 
guests (potentially families, couples or people on their own) for whom life is not easy at present. If 
you can help at all, whether as cook, host, or serving staff, please contact Charles Woodd as soon 
as possible in person, or on 07962 213494 or at charleswoodd46@gmail.com.  
 
COMMUNITY TEA – This Sunday 
If you are living alone or are feeling low at this time of the year, you are warmly invited to the 
Community Tea on Sunday 15th January in the Parish Hall, Lower Street, from 3-5pm.    
The Woodfalls Ukulele Band will be present and are guaranteed to lift your spirits!      
There is no charge, but all donations will go to their chosen charity which is the Samaritans. 
 
 

 Saturday 28th January 2023, 7.00pm in the Parish Hall 
Tickets £10 per person to include soup, bread and a glass of wine. 
This is a fundraiser for the church.   Teams can be up to 6 people. 
To book please email: harnhamparish@btinternet.com or ring: 07925 
108856. 

Please PRAY for: 
 

❖ the people of Pakistan and Somalia, Aid agencies, the World Food Programme and the 
Disasters Emergency Committee.  

❖ peace between Russia and Ukraine - pray for peace, for all those who have died in the war, 
those who mourn, those who seek refuge, and wisdom for all who lead. 

❖ the parishes in the Wimborne Deanery. 
❖ the Church of Nigeria (Anglican Communion). 
❖ the Episcopal Churches in South Sudan and Sudan, especially the Rt Revd Rufus Lemi, 

Assistant Bishop in the Diocese of Lainya in South Sudan.   
❖ the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity (18th – 25th January). 
❖ the World Food Programme and people who live hand to mouth reliant on the land. 
❖ Harnham Neighbourhood Association. 
❖ those who live in Chiselbury Grove and Grasmere Close.  
❖ those who are sick, and all who care for them, especially Caroline, Paul James, Ann Parry, 

Kath Glover, Jill Jacob, Revd Simon Wilkinson, Bill, Barbara Laws, Pam James,  
Anne Baker, Patricia P and Anne Paterson. 

❖ those who have died especially Kathleen Picton, Peter Brignall and Karen Stockley.    
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